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 This issue was published and printed by Leiston Press. Saxmundham News is the newsletter of Saxmundham Town Council. It’s your 
free local paper, 2000 copies are printed every month.  We distribute the magazines on a door to door service. 

The December issue will be published on Monday 3rd January, copy deadline is midday on Monday 12th November, but the earlier 
the better to ensure inclusion.

Contacts/Advertisers: Louise Gissing at Leiston Press, Unit 1b Masterlord Industrial Estate, Station Road, Leiston,  IP16 4JD  01728 
833003  louisegissing@boostsuff olk.com. 

Listings, Reports and Editorial:  should be sent to Louise Gissing  editor@saxmundhamnews.org.uk.

Designed by Tally at Leiston Press, Unit 1b Masterlord Industrial Estate, Station Road, Leiston, IP16 4JD 
tally@leistonpress.com. 

Reports, press releases; letters and other editorial contributions with news value are all welcome but are accepted on the 
understanding that there is no guarantee of inclusion and that they will be selected and edited at the editor’s discretion.

Disclaimer: Any opinions or comments expressed in these pages are solely those of their authors and do not necessarily refl ect the 
views of the Saxmundham News itself or Leiston Press, its publisher.
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Passionate about heritage? So are we. Join us.

Aldeburgh Museum is seeking three new Trustees to join its 
committed and enthusiastic team. We have recently been 
awarded a £800,000 national lottery grant to extensively 
remodel and modernise the Museum which is housed in the 
16th century Moot Hall. We now need additional Trustees 
to help progress the work and shape the Museum’s future 
during this exciting time.

All applicants are welcome, particularly if you have a 
background in community outreach and education, 
fundraising and development, or heritage conservation. 
Experience of museums is not necessary but energy, time 
(around two days a month including Board meetings) and 
creativity are.

The positions are voluntary and unpaid. The role is at the 
heart of the Museum’s strategic decision-making. The 
reward is seeing people enjoy learning about Aldeburgh’s 
rich culture and history.

If you are passionate about heritage, want to make 
a difference, meet new people, and be involved in a 
progressive, positive environment, this fulfilling opportunity 
could be for you. 

To find out more and how to apply please visit our project 
website www.moothallproject.org.uk.

Aldeburgh Museum seeks new Trustees “passionate about our heritage”
National Lottery award paves the way for new Board appointments

As the date draws near for work to start on remodelling and modernising the Aldeburgh 
Museum following its £800,000 national lottery award, the Trustees are seeking to recruit 
three new members to broaden the Board’s expertise and help shape the Museum’s future.

While the Board says that all applicants are welcome it has targeted the areas of community 
outreach and education, fundraising and development, and heritage conservation as the 
preferred candidates’ skills and background. 

The posts are unpaid and voluntary, and require a commitment of around two days a month 
including attending Board meetings which are held in the 16th century Moot Hall which 
houses the Museum.

The Trustees’ chairman, Tony Bone, said that it is an exciting and exceptional time to join the 
Museum’s Board. “Soon after the New Year, work will begin to remodel the Museum, improve 
the presentation of the collections, and modernise the layout and facilities, ready for opening 
in May next year for the 2019 season”.

Updating on progress since the Heritage Lottery Fund award, he said: “We have been busy 
finalising the details of the work ahead, and appointing contractors. So, this is an important 
moment for anyone who is keen to become involved in the governance and decision-making 
of the Museum and to make a difference now and in the longer term. 

“We are looking for people with energy, creativity and some free time. Above all, they must be 
passionate about our heritage and committed to the Museum’s success”. 

He continued: “As well as the Museum regeneration work we have an ambitious programme of 
community activities to launch in the Spring and have just appointed a Volunteer Activity and 
Development officer to manage this and to train our volunteers.

He confirmed that a key part of the regeneration and modernising work will be the imminent 
appointment of a contractor to create a new, digital aspect to the presentation of the 
collections, and to introduce space-saving and engaging techniques to bring virtual reality 
to Aldeburgh’s rich history and culture. A further workstream will be the re-launching of the 
Museum’s website.

To find out more about our Trustee positions and how to apply please visit our project website 
www.moothallproject.org.uk.
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